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To The Editor:

The "Metrowest" article in the Neighbors section of your December
17th edition concerning haggling between Beaverton and Portland,
over the unincorporated east part of mostly Washington County, was
read with great interest. As one whose property 1is coveted by both
jurisdictions, I found this discussion to be a classic "do you want
to be shot or hung" proposition. I believe the proper guestion 1is
"Do you want to be executed"?

As the article factually stated, we have police protection, fire and
rescue service, a sewer system, a water system, fine schools and a
park and recreation district. And what does either city offer up?
Increased property taxes!

Of course, I must admit to some, like Mr. Claypool who is City
Planner for Portland, the ability to plan 20 years into the future
for a traffic light might be a compelling argument to drag unwilling
property owners into a city and then charge them more money. My
common sense, however, tells me that this is just some more of the
fuzzy thinking that has hundreds of thousands of people upset with
government.

Leave us alone!

Victor Atiyeh
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